From: Chris Rickett

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 1:33 PM

To: Alexander, Lisa <Lisa.Alexander@wiltshire.gov.uk>; CGR <CGR@wiltshire.gov.uk>

Cc: Bucknell, Allison

Subject: Community Governance Review - request for parish name change

Dear Ms Alexander.

At the suggestion of our Wiltshire Councillor (Clir A Bucknell), Clyffe Pypard Parish Council discussed
changing the name of the parish to “Clyffe Pypard and Bushton” at our meeting in December. It

resolved unanimously to request this change.

| attach the relevant form and would be grateful if this could be included in the community
governance review.

When the time comes, we will be pleased to assist in the process of community consultation.
Yours sincerely
Chris Rickett (she)

Chair, Clyffe Pypard Parish Council



